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Please take one
EASTER OPENING
The Practice will close for the Easter break on Thursday 5 April at 6.30 pm and will reopen on Tuesday 10 April at 8.00 am.  Please remember to ensure that you have sufficient medication to last you over the break.
Friday 6 April – CLOSED

Monday 9 April - CLOSED

Details of pharmacy opening times will be posted on the Primary Care Centre doors for information.
The out of ours service, for urgent problems which cannot wait until the surgery re-opens, is available on 0300 123 4343

Patient Participation Group

The next meeting of our group will take place on Friday 24 February at 10.30 am.  Those who have already attended or who have expressed an interest will be sent information in advance of the meeting.
Please contact Anne Brooks at the practice if you are interested in becoming involved.
Dr Niamh Telford

Dr Telford will be leaving the practice in April to join another practice in Durham.  We will miss her but wish her luck in her new role.  We hope to appoint another GP in the near future.
Computer Clinical System
We have recently ‘gone live’ with a new clinical system, EMIS Web, on 31 January.  You may notice a few extra people on site as system trainers guide us through the transition process.

The change was not as smooth as we had hoped we ask that you bear with us as some parts of the system are completely new to us and others will not be available until we ‘go live’ so we can’t fully prepare in advance.
Patients who currently book appointments and/or request prescriptions online will need to request a new login.  This will allow them to book appointments and request repeat prescriptions through a program called EMIS ACCESS with a single login.  

Parents will be able to request login details for children until the child reaches the age of 12.
Dr Kristina Gasparyan

Dr Gasparyan joins us for a six month period from 1 February.  She replaces Dr Charlotte Larman whom we thank for her sterling work over the past 6 months.

Dr Gasparyan has previously worked in practices in North Shields and South Shields and will be with us until August.
Comments and Suggestions

We welcome observations, comments and suggestions for ways to improve our service.  Please ask to speak with Anne Brooks, Business Manager or e-mail admin@gp-a84033.nhs.uk  and the message will be passed on to her.
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Drop off Bay

Parking restrictions at the front of the Primary Care Centre are being more rigorously enforced by Northumbria Healthcare Trust.  Please make sure that this is area is used only for pick up and drop off.  Anyone attending the practice for an appointment would be expected to park their car in the main hospital car park (minimum charge 60p for 30 minutes) or one of the other local car parks.

Be Clear on Cancer campaign

We have many leaflets on display in the practice waiting area for patients to take.   One of the government’s major campaigns this year is about boosting bowel cancer awareness.

Some facts:

· Bowel cancer is England’s second most common cancer.

· It affects both men and women. 

· Those over 50 and with a family history of bowel cancer are more at risk.

· The sooner the diagnosis, the better chance of successful treatment.

What are the signs?

· Blood in your poo

· Loose motions for 3 weeks

· A pain or lump in your tummy

· Feeling more tired than usual for some time

· Losing weight for no obvious reason

Please make an appointment to see a doctor if any of these apply to you.  

These symptoms can all be due to other conditions which may still need some treatment so it is important that you are checked.

How to reduce your chances of getting bowel cancer

· Eat healthily, including your 5 a day.  

· Cut down on alcohol

· Look after yourself and keep active

· Stop smoking – we can help

A final thought…
In order to change we must be sick and tired of being sick and tired.  ~Author Unknown
